
NOTICE 
Urgent Attention Candidates: 

 

MCC of DGHS, has received information from one of the Government Medical 

Colleges that they have inadvertently submitted twice the number of seats for 

Round-II of UG Counselling 2025 than those actually available with them and those 

seats have got allotted in Round II. As a result, the competent authority has directed 

to revise the result of Round-II of UG Counselling 2025 which was declared today. 

The Final result dated 18.09.2025  is being withdrawn for revision and the reporting 

has been put on halt. 

Candidates are advised to wait for the Revised Final result of Round-II of UG 

Counselling 2025 before proceeding for reporting.  

 

 

 
 

Notice posted on: 18.09.2025 
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